
What’s happening at the shelter 

HUMANE SOCIETY OF WHITLEY COUNTY  
951 South Line Street  Co lumbia City ,  Indiana  

Hours:  Tues,  Wed & Fri  12 -5PM, Thurs 12 -7  PM,  Sat  11 -4  PM 

UPCOMING EVENTS 

 Schwann Fundraiser Nov. 10 
https://www.schwans-cares.com/

campaigns/16713 

 Kids Club Nov. 10 and Dec. 8. 

6-7 PM at shelter. Grades 2-6  

 Photos with Santa Nov. 22 
from 4-6 PM. $20 for 5x7 photo 

of your pet and Santa 

 Holiday Bazaar and Cookie 
Bar Dec 6th 12-4 PM at the 
shelter.  Free to enter. Make our 

own dozen cookies and they will 

be $6.00 per dozen  

 Pampered Chef Open Party 

Month of November; come to 

the shelter to place your order!  

Featured Furry Friends : 

Hemi 

2 

Featured Furry Friends:  

Grant 

2 

Featured Furry Friends:  

Sophia  

2 

Adopt an older dog  3 

Reading program  4 

Wish List 4 

Thank you!  4 

Thank you for your  

Support  

5 

Inside this issue: 

No matter what we do, 

some cats may only feel 

safe outside. But you can 

still keep kitty snug and 

warm this winter. Once 

nighttime temps dip into 

the low 40s, your outdoor 

pet should have shelter, 

Sonnenfield says. 

"If you're dealing with an 

outdoor-only cat, be sure 

kitty has a warm, dry 

shelter and fresh water," 

McGeorge says. "If you 

live in an area where  

water will freeze,        

consider using a birdbath 

heater in the water." 

Providing shelter for cats 

in cold weather doesn't 

have to be hard. You can 

use an already          

manufactured pet house, 

a wooden box, even a 

cardboard box. Insulate 

all sides of the shelter 

with foam board, old 

blankets, or plastic, then 

line the bottom with an 

old sleeping bag, coats, 

fleece, even inexpensive 

hay. No matter what you 

use, "check the bedding 

regularly," Sonnenfield 

says. Dirty, wet bedding 

could literally be the 

death of your cat. So 

each morning when you 

check kitty's water to be 

sure it isn't frozen, also 

check the bedding to 

make sure it's dry. 

Try to place the shelter in 
a garage, covered porch, 
or beneath a carport, all 
of which can provide a 
few additional degrees of 
much-needed warmth. 
And be sure to raise the 

refuge off the ground to 
keep the cold from  
leeching up through the 
shelter's bottom while 
giving your feline friend a 
sense of security. 

To read this article in it’s 

entirety go to 

www.petmd.com/features/

prepping-your-pet-for-

winter. 

Keeping Outdoor Cats Warm 

Through Winter  

NOVEMBER-DECEMBER 2014  

Casino Night a Huge Success!  

If you didn't attend our first 

Casino Night/Silent Auction 

fundraiser on October 10th, 

you missed an exciting night! 

The event was a huge      

success! Those who attended 

had a great time playing 

blackjack, craps, and card 

games. The food was good 

and the crowd was thrilled 

when silent auction items 

were awarded and a few 

things were auctioned live! 

Thank you to all the area 

businesses and individuals 

who donated auction items. 

Each item sold helped raise 

needed money for the     

shelter.  



City and chasing after the 

other kittens here with me. 

But I don’t want to stay      

forever. I really want a forever 

home with a loving person or 

family. Could that be you?  

You won’t find a sweeter boy       

anywhere than me, GRANT! I’m a 

NEUTERED brown mackerel tabby 

who was brought to the shelter as a 

stray in early June. I was not used 

to all the kind attention from      

people, but now I know that         

everyone here loves me a lot! I’ve 

relaxed and now spend my time 

playing with all the toys in Kitty 

Hemi is a wonderful young, 

neutered, black lab mix ap-

proximately 10 months old. He 

loves to play with toys and the 

other dogs here at the shelter. 

He is great with children and 

even went to the library to lis-

ten as they read their stories to 

him. He is very energetic and 

would love to be someone’s jog-

ging or bicycling partner. He is 

very smart and loves fetch but 

would like to learn other 

games as well. 

Name: Hemi 

Breed: Black lab mix  

Gender: Neutered Male  

Age: 10 months old  

Personality traits: Full of ener-

gy but able to calm down and 

great with children!  

Adoption Fee: $100 

Have you ever thought of having a 

small animal as a pet?  Small     

animals like rabbits and guinea 

pigs can make great first animals 

for a family.  Did you know they can 

even play with toys? Rabbits love to 

be active and can be trained to do 

tricks! Come on out and meet      

Sophia and her friends!  

Name: Sophia  

Breed: Rex 

Gender: Female 

Personality Traits: loving  

Age: 2 years old  

Handsome Grant 

Featured Furry Friends  

Princess Sophia 
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10 reasons to adopt an older dog 

 

 

1. What You See Is What You Get 

Older dogs are open books—from the start, you’ll know important things like their full-grown size, personality and 

grooming requirements. All this information makes it easier to pick the right dog and forge that instant love connec-

tion that will last a lifetime. If you’re not so into surprises, an older dog is for you! 

2. Easy to Train 

Think you can’t teach an old dog new tricks? Hogwash! Older dogs are great at focusing on you—and on the task at 

hand—because they’re calmer than youngsters. Plus, all those years of experience reading humans can help them 

quickly figure out how to do what you’re asking. 

3. Seniors are Super-Loving 

One of the cool parts of our job is reading stories from people just like you who have opted to adopt. The emails we get 

from pet parents with senior dogs seem to all contain beautiful, heartfelt descriptions of the love these dogs give you—

and those of you who adopted dogs already in their golden years told us how devoted and grateful they are. It's an in-

stant bond that cannot be topped! 

4. They’re Not a 24-7 Job 

Grownup dogs don’t require the constant monitoring puppies do, leaving you with more freedom to do your own thing. 

If you have young children, or just value your “me time,” this is definitely a bonus. 

5. They Settle in Quickly 

Older dogs have been around the block and already learned what it takes to get along with others and become part of 

a pack. They’ll be part of the family in no time! 

6. Fewer Messes 

Your floors, shoes and furniture will thank you for adopting a senior pooch! Older dogs are likely to already be house-

trained—and even if they’re not, they have the physical and mental abilities to pick it up really fast (unlike puppies). 

With their teething years far behind them, seniors also are much less likely to be destructive chewers. 

7. You Won’t Bite Off More Than You Can Chew 

There are those who yearn for a doggie friend of their own, but hold back because they worry what might happen in 

their lives in the years to come. And they are wise to do so—a puppy or young dog can be anywhere from an 8- to 20-

year responsibility, which is not appropriate for the very elderly or those with certain long-term future plans. Provid-

ing a loving home for a dog in her golden years is not a less serious commitment, but it can be a shorter one. 

8. They Enjoy Easy Livin’ 

Couch potato, know thyself! Please consider a canine retiree rather than a high-energy young dog who will run you 

ragged. Not that older dogs don’t require any exercise—they do—but they’re not going to need, or want, to run a mara-

thon every day. 

9. Save a Life, Be a Hero 

At shelters, older dogs are often the last to be adopted and the first to be euthanized. Saving an animal’s life offers an 

unparalleled emotional return on your investment, and you’ll feel the rewards every day you spend together. 

10. They’re CUTE! 

Need we say more?  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



Do you love to read? Do you love 

animals? Then we might just have a 

program for you!  Whether you’re 

new to the skill or a seasoned             

professional  you can help a cat to 

feel more comfortable while waiting 

for its forever home.  Cats are very 

easily stressed and tend to hide 

when they feel uncomfortable.  Be-

lieve it or not the    simple task of a 

human     sitting with them and 

reading aloud can help them to feel 

safer.  The safer they feel, the more 

they move about and the healthier 

they are.  That means they will be 

easier for potential adopters to see 

and fall in love with!  The program 

is called “Reading to Cats” and   

currently has one superstar reader 

helping the cats to find homes.  

Hayden Gresley loves reading to the 

cats and they love him!   He is real-

ly making a difference in their lives 

but he can’t do it alone!  

If you’re interested in scheduling 

your child reading time, please call 

Sandy at (260) 244-6664.  Children 

must bring their own books and be 

accompanied by an adult during 

each session.   

 

 

 

 

 

In Loving Memory  

Barbara Lancaster 

Yuette Young  

Elizabeth Barry 

Charles and Laura Knox 

Marvin Craig 

Abby Wigent  

Margaret Kilgore 

Arlene Briggs-Rex 

Terri Zumbrun 

HSWC Wish List  
 

Calling all readers!!! 

Thank You for Support and Donated Items  

SHELTER VAN FUND DRIVE 

The van we currently use has been 

dependable for over 10 years and 

served the needs of the shelter well.  

Donated by Dr. Colleen Quinn, the 

shelter’s van is showing its age and 

needs to be replaced.  We’re        

accepting donations towards the 

purchase of a newer van.  You can 

bring your donation to the shelter 

or mail it in today.  

WISH LIST 

Postage Stamps 

2 1/4” cash register tape 

AAA batteries 

Letter-size copy paper 

Letter-size manila file folders 

Toner for Brother MFC7360 printer 

Toner for HPM 5035 printer reorder 36869 

DOG FENCE FUND DRIVE 

One of the biggest challenges to 

shelter dogs is kennel stress.  We 

would love to be able to provide an 

outdoor area for them to romp any 

play and get out their energy.   

For $3 you can purchase one square 

foot of fence and help make this 

dream come true. Come to the    

shelter and make a donation today.  
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Sally Ann Miller 

John Schenk  

Barbara Deck 

Marjorie Hoover 

Eileen Smith 

C & A tool 

Roger Schrader 

Nancy Nesbitt 



 

 

Thank You For Your Support!  

General Donations 

Jerry and Linday Gottschalk 

Darrel and Rose Love 

Phillip and Jeanne Keim 

Bernard Caley 

Brad and Trudy Deutsch 

Robert Loe 

Cheryl Wagers 

Dekalb Co. Schools  

Votaw Electric 

City Chevrolet 

Judy and Joseph Wiktorowicz 

Stacey and Thomas  Keily  

Robyn’s Nest Hair Salon 

M.L. Hill 

Mark Burkett 

Rodney & Faye Shull 

Pat Dean 

Robert and Loyda Loe 

Sandra and Jerry Grube 

Paul Burris 

Myrna Bailey 

Kosiuscko REMC 

Chad Stillwell  

J.M. Burnett 

Laurel and Nicky Steil  

Samuel and Nancy Overton  

Espich Printing 

United Way 

Matthew and Dawn O’Conner 

Richard Brough 

Churubusco Shools 

Nancy England 

Donated Items  

Stevie Bowman  

Joan Crowell 

Ricky Duncon 

Heather Holzinger 

Daniel Daniel 

Shirley Hackworth 

Robert Loe 

Cheryl Wagers 

Mishlers 

Micke Ttodd 

Liz Sponaugle 

Darleen Wright 

Mary Carney 

Rosemary Pibenga 

Dan Krill 

Laura Hinen 

Jaxson Mishler 

Demoney Grimes 

Meggan Nives 

Leslie Lembeck 

Bary Groff 

Brittany Groff 

Tim Weybright    

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Pop Fund 

Carmen Eger 

Donated Items Cont. 

Cathy Musts 

Samantha Giaze 

Tonya and Jim Reivoehl 

John Schenk 

David Boger 

Ann Wolfe 

Pat Dean 

Sandi Gray 

Joni Stewart 

Glenna Snyder 

Donna Weber 

Nancy Smith 

Leslie Leobeck 

Kayli Wahl  

Elizabeth Eger 

Sara Bowland 

Esther Langaster 

Konnie Lutz 

Casino Night Donors 

Fraternal Order of Eagles, Inc. 3512 

Line Street Veterinary Clinic 

Lawn Pro 

PDQ Workholding 

Redman Plumbing 

Steel Dynamics, Inc. 

C & R Plating Corp. 

J. G. Cabinet & Counter 

Kosciusko REMC 

Micropulse, Inc. 

State Farm 

Eagle’s Nest Event Center  

Classic Catering  


